Jackson County Family Court

Resource Services

Please be advised that the Connections supervised visitation and exchange
program will suspend services indefinitely effective immediately due to the pandemic. We
will reassess and possibly resume services once we are certain we can provide them
safely. Parents will incur excused absences during this time and they have been
encouraged to utilize electronic communication between children and non-custodial
parents if their court order permits them to do so during the suspension period.
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